LISLE 202

COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT

RECOMMENDATION FOR NEW EMPLOYEE

Date: 2/24/25 Recommended by: Tom Marcum

Primary position to be filled: Assistant Track Coach

Secondary position to be filled:

Please indicate if this is a grant position (if so, indicate grant):

Replacing: Dan Dillard New position:

Name of recommended individual: Mark LaScala

College or University and Major/Minor field of study:

Please list all relevant prior experience:

Lisle High School
- Head Boys’ Basketball Coach - 16 years
- Assistant Girls’ Basketball Coach - 3 years
- Assistant Cross Country Coach - 1 year

Start date: ASAP Board approval date: March 24, 2025

Recommended salary schedule placement: Category 4 - Level 1, Step 2 ($4,341)

Full time equivalency (FTE): 1.0 Contracted days: Seasonal

Background information:

“I would like to recommend Mark LaScala for the position of assistant track coach for our boys' and girls' teams.
Mark is a longtime educator and coach here at Lisle. He understands how to teach character, motivate athletes, and
create an enjoyable sports experience. We are excited to have him as part of our program.” Cory Dillard - Head

Boys Track Coach.

“Mark LaScala would make a great addition to our program as an assistant track and field coach. I have been able
to see Mark's passion for coaching and helping our Lisle student athletes while coaching basketball. Mark has a
willingness to learn and will help us to continue to make our program enjoyable for all.” Scott Klepadlo - Head

Girls Track Coach.
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